
 

Introducing Processing With A Purpose® 

Dear NCAPCS Supporter, 

As a faithful North Carolina Association for Public Charter Schools (NCAPCS) supporter you’re well aware of our 

passion to equip our members with the tools necessary to run a successful organization. New doors of opportunities 

are opening for NCAPCS and with that being said, I am pleased to announce that NCAPCS has partnered with 

Piedmont Business Solutions PBS, North Carolina’s Regional office for Cornerstone Payment Systems® (CPS) 

www.cornerstone.cc, to bring you the Processing With A Purpose® program (PWP). 

  

This unique program was designed to allow non-profit organizations like ours to generate ongoing donation 

revenue through an activity that many of our supporters utilize every day: the processing of credit cards. 

Cornerstone introduced this program in 1998, and since its launch, participating organizations have received 

donations monthly to fuel their vital causes. 

If you own or manage a school or business that processes credit cards or check transactions of any type, this 

program is right for you. The program helps participants save money on their existing credit card processing 

guaranteed, and Cornerstone will reimburse $100 of your next association fees as well as give a portion of its 

proceeds to the ongoing work of our association. We are confident that this is a win for all parties. Participating 

schools and businesses can save money on their processing costs and support the empowering work of the NCAPCS 

at the same time. 

But it gets even better.  If your school switches to CPS, you too can start your own PWP program in your 

community and enjoy increased donations to your school.  CPS will enroll your school in the PWP program and 

provide (at no cost to you) marketing materials to send to your local businesses.  CPS will give your business 

partners the same guarantee given to you. When a business switches to CPS under your PWP program, CPS will 

give 20% of their profits from that business on an ongoing monthly basis to your school as long as that business is 

processing with CPS.  

The NCAPCS selected Cornerstone as our credit card processing provider because they share our values and work 

with like-minded organizations across the U.S. and Canada. With the switch to Cornerstone, we were able to reduce 

our expenses, increase our security, and improve the overall processing experience for our staff and our supporters. 

The program does not cost anything. Simply apply for a FREE rate quote today. Cornerstone is ready to provide a 

side-by-side processing quote that is guaranteed to reduce your current processing expenses. If for some reason they 

can’t, CPS will donate $500 to your organization.  

Visit our custom website at http://cornerstone.cc/NCAPCS to sign up today and take advantage of this 

unique program, or you may also call Cornerstone directly at 336-617-5985. I encourage you to take a 

serious look at this important program. What you do every day can change lives forever! 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Rhonda Dillingham        APPLY AT: https://cornerstone.cc/ncapcs  

Executive Director 

NCAPCS 

Phone: 336-617-5985         

mail: lhelms@piedmontbusinesssolutions.com                                                                                    
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